
From: Chris Vittorio <Chris.Vittorio@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 2:21 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Notification of Donation 
 

Hello, 
Our office received one skid of hand sanitizer from Alderman Sposato. Alderman Sposato 
accepted the donation (see email below) and shared it with our office. We accepted the hand 
sanitizer on behalf of the City of Chicago and will distribute it to constituents as needed.  
 
Thank you! 
 

Chris Vittorio 

Chief of Staff 

41st Ward Alderman Anthony Napolitano 
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